
COIL Meeting 
November 13th, 2015 
University of Central Oklahoma 
Chambers Library 
1:00 – 2:30 pm  
 
 
 
I. Introductions  
 
II. Brainstorming for Next Year 
 
III. Presentation by UCO Librarians on Scavenger-Hunt Type Library Instruction 
 
At UCO, the Art department first requested some scavenger-hunt type library 
instruction that required their students to use the physical collections more.  Since 
that proved popular, librarians have discovered several other classes that can easily 
make use of this format, resulting in more interactive instruction and more student 
familiarity with under-used print sources.  
 
IV. Library Tour 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Last Meeting of 2015: 

December 11th @ Main Event Entertainment in Tulsa; 6-8 pm  
 


